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Dear Friends, Colleagues, Neighbours, Community Members, 

 

The Kent Muslim Welfare Association (KMWA) are holding their national and third annual 

#VisitMyMosque# event on Sunday 04 September 2022 from 12am to 4:00pm at the Mosque 

and would like to welcome you all. 

 

In the spirit of friendship and conversation we hope to give members of the local community 

an engaging insight into the life of the mosque to help build bridges within the community 

and to promote a greater understanding of Islam. The open day will include: 

 

• Observing Muslim prayers and call to prayer with translation and explanation    

• Brief talks/presentations on contemporary issues that affect everyday life of diverse 

communities living within Medway and adjoining areas. 

• An opportunity for sharing of knowledge, views, and information in order to promote 

a better understanding of each other and respecting diversity, tolerance for mutual 

peaceful coexistence 

• Listen to Children’s Nasheed (Islamic songs and vocals) 

• A free Henna station to experience this form of Islamic/Asian Art  

• A display of Islamic exhibits portraying glimpses of Islamic Culture & Tradition with 

free Quran and self-help literature 

• Information desks with Medway Public Health and Institute of Physics, London & 

SouthEast and Kent Police 

 

12.00 Doors Open 

12:30 Children’s Nasheed 

1:15pm Azan Call to Prayer 

1.30pm Zuhr Prayer with Observations and Explanations 

2.00pm Presentations/talks with Q&A 

4.00 pm Close 

 

Please note, you can join in or leave at any time during these hours  

 

There will be free refreshments and snacks throughout the day  

 

There will be an opportunity to talk to members of the community and Q&A 

 

We very much hope that you and your friends and family will be able to attend and 

would welcome any children. 

We look forward to meeting you on the day. 

Kind regards 

 

Dr Craig Kennett, General Secretary 

And the KMWA Open Day coordination team 

http://www.kmwa.org.uk/

